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The holidays are right around the corner … remember the excitement and fun of opening presents with your
family?

We want to make sure every child has this same wonderful experience this year so we’re raising money to
purchase two dozen more children’s toys for Person to Person’s Holiday Toy Store.

__________

— an announcement from Person-to-Person on ImpactVine.com

__________

Person-to-Person will again be hosting the Holiday Toy Store in December (our 23rd year!). With the help of
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a volunteer committee, dozens of volunteers, and countless generous donors, more than 1,900 children will
have a holiday that is merry and bright.

Each child will receive a toy, a book, and a board game to play with their family. Sometimes these gift items
include gift cards, which are especially helpful and needed for the “sometimes hard-to-buy-for” middle
school students and teens!

Help us make this holiday the happiest season of all for all our children!

Cost to purchase two dozen more toys for the Holiday Toy Store: $288

You can donate HERE.

Thank you for your donation. 100% of the donation you make to The Impact Vine will go directly to the 501
(c) (3) nonprofit organization listed on this page, directed toward the project detailed above.  You will
receive an emailed tax receipt to support your tax-deductible contribution. Thank you again!
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